
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 2021 

 

Friends, 

Thank you for allowing me to share this update with you. God has been blessing our soul-

winning program with our group of 50 since January. I have never personally seen what I am 

seeing now, and I am thankful for God’s working in Thailand! I know sometimes that we all 

get busy and don’t have a lot of time to respond, but even so, we are praying for you and trust 

you are praying for us. 

Your sacrifice as a church, pastor, individual, and/or businessman has been a huge blessing 

to the Arold family and, even more so, to the people of Thailand. Many have been saved 

because of your financial sacrifice and prayer. 

May God continue to use us all as we labor together and so much the more as we see the 

day approaching. 

Thank you so much, 

Eddie, Sindy, Abby, Naomi, Eddie, and Josh Arold 

Thailand 

 

 

 

 


